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BOARD OF REGISTRARS
3 North Main St
P. O. Box 438

Assonet, MA 02702
Tel. 508-644-2201, ext. 2

March 15,2017

BOARD OF REGISTRARS

A Final Voter Registration Session was held at the Town Clerk’s Office on March 14,
2017 for the upcoming Annual Town Election (4/3/17). The Town Clerk, Jacqueline Brown,
Registrars Mary Bowen and James O’Leary were present for the session and the Board of
Registrars meeting which opened at 4:00PM.

The Board of Registrars discussed the prospect of adopting “Absentee Ballot Voting/Early
Voting Policies”. The Board voted unanimously to adopt the draft submitted by the Town
Clerk. The policies adopted will be forwarded to the Board of Selectmen to ratify.

There were no voter registrations submitted that evening. The meeting was closed at 8PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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